Capt. James L. Livingston,
Director of Physical Fitneas,
Liberal Army Air Field,
Libﬂrll' Kanses.

Dear Captein Lirvingston:

Due %o the immeturity of our teams this year we are
expecting %o ocut quite markedly in the length of our
schedule. .

I regret that it will not be possible for us to play
your tesm at Liberal this year.

Thanking vou for your kindness in asking us, and with
sincere regret, 1 am | S |

Very cordially yours,

Director of Physical Education,
FCA :All Varsity Basketball Coach,



